
NEWS AND NOTES

Readers are invited, in fact, are urged, to contribute comments
on articles pUblished in the Psychological~. In this connection
Dave Herman writes: "r think a sorely needed service can be performed
by the~ if readers are urged to offer comment on both the possi­
bilities and limitations of work done •••and it wontt do to have a mu­
tual back-~cratching admiration society."

Since the next issue is scheduled ror July lOth please submit
your comments by June 1st.

!!!!§.

John F. Braclanann, Jr. has b~en appointed assistant professor of psy­
chology at Sacramento State College, beginning September 1956.

Paul Swartz will join the Department of Psychology of the University
ef Wichita in September 1956. The Wichita address should be used for
communications to him beginning June lOth.

~

Stanley Ratner's article, "Three Questions About Experimental Ex­
tinction," pUblished 1n the last issue of the Record, stimulated much
discussion among three interbehavioralists at ~iversity of Wich­
ita: N. H. Pronko, Grant Kenyon, and Dave Herman. In fact, the Wich­
ita group has scheduled a meeting to exchange viewpoints concerning
the construct of behavior segment. Notes are to be taken and submitted
for pub11cat1o~ 1n an early number of the ~. This. is most heart­
ening, since Dr. Ratner writes that the questions he raised in his
paper "were not meant to be rhetorical." He specifically requests that
someone undertake to answer them.
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